

Direct Communications Tel: 020 7035 4848

Unit

Fax: 020 7035 4745 2 Marsham Street www.gov.uk/home-office

London

SW1P 4DF

Mr Pat James [email address] (via email)

15 February 2016

Dear Mr James,

Freedom of Information request reference 38351

Thank you for your e-

mail of 1 February 2016, in which you ask for clarification of Home Office response to your previous request (ref: 36890) regarding police

recruitment. You ask to know in what way do the medical standards for police

recruitment of the College of Policing address psychological fitness or operational

policy. Your request has been handled as a request for

information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

In regard to psychological fitness, the medical standards for police recruitment of the College of Policing address this. We have already provided this information in our previous response.

In regard to how the medical standards for police recruitment address operational policy, we have established that the Home Office does not hold the information which you have requested.

Yours sincerely

College of Policing Sponsorship, Police Leadership and Diversity

Police Workforce and Capability Unit